
 

To our AP Students and Families,                                                                            March 23, 2020 

  

On Friday, March 20, 2020, The College Board posted its plan for supporting students during COVID-

https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/about-ap/news-changes/coronavirus-update
https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/coronavirus-updates#free-ap-classes
https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/coronavirus-updates#free-ap-classes


 
  

 

  

Additional resources to support student learning and exam preparation will be posted to the AISD Learning Hub.  

Please revisit this site for additions as they become available. 

 

While this is a great deal of information, we know that you probably will have more questions about how AP 

students are being supported.  We will continue to keep you updated as more information becomes available.  

 

You can also find more information about AISD’s response to this situation on AISD’s website at 

https://www.aisd.net/. 

  

During this time our first priority is you and your family's well-being. Rest assured that we will keep you 

informed, and teachers will be providing support for students. Feel free to reach out with any questions or 

concerns. 

  

Thank you and stay well.
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